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As a retired military member living in Oregon the passage of this bill would be very 

helpful to me and so many like me.  The bill passage would also serve to keep me in 

Oregon, the state I have served and love, rather than move to another state for a pay 

raise. 

 

I strongly support and urge your support for HB 2050 

 

Matt Andrews, Colonel (retired) 

 

 


